
For undergraduates and bachelors of the 1st year of the Department of 
Space Engineering and Technology, training sessions in the traditional format 
have begun. 

In the spring semester of the 2020-2021 academic year, students of the 
Eurasian National University switched to a mixed learning format from January 
18. On February 1, the Department of "Space Engineering and Technology" of the 
Faculty of Physics and Technology began training sessions in the traditional format 
for undergraduates and bachelors of the 1st year. For undergraduates and bachelors 
of the 1st year, lectures are held online, laboratory and practical classes are held in 
the traditional format. 

Due to the sanitary and epidemiological situation in the country, a 2-shift 
schedule of classes has been formed for students. All sanitary and epidemiological 
requirements are met in the academic buildings and classrooms of the university. 
Students and faculty should carry medical masks and gloves. 

 

 



 
 
 

 


